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This report will be considered in public 
 
 
 
1. Summary  

 
1.1 This report sets out the actions arising from previous meetings of the Regeneration Committee. 

 
 
2. Recommendation  
 

2.1 That the Committee notes the actions arising from the previous meeting of the 

Committee. 

 

 

Action Arising from the Committee meeting on 13 October 2015 

Item Topic Status For Action  
 

6. Business Improvement Districts 

 

During the discussion, Dr Julie Grail, Chief Executive, 

British BIDS, offered to share British BID’s response to 

the Department for Communities and Local 

Government’s consultation, Review of British 

Improvement Districts. 

 

 

 

Completed.  The 

response has been 

circulated to the 

Committee Members. 

 

 

Senior 

Committee 

Officer 

7. Work Programme (Transport-led Regeneration) 

 

The Committee agreed to delegate authority to the 

Chairman, in consultation with the Deputy Chair and 

other Members of the Committee, to agree the 

Committee’s output arising from its scrutiny 

investigation of transport-led regeneration. 

 

 

 

In progress 

 

 

Scrutiny 

Manager 

 

 



        

3. Legal Implications 
 
3.1 The Committee has the power to do what is recommended in this report. 

 

 

4. Financial Implications 
 

4.1   There are no financial implications to the GLA arising from this report. 

 

 

 

List of appendices to this report:   

None 
 
 

Local Government (Access to Information) Act 1985  
List of Background Papers: None 
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